January 13, 1973

Mrs. Arax H. Chirkinian P. O. Box 33 Uhion City, New Jersey 07087

Dear Mrs. Chirkinian:

We are extremely grateful for your willingness to be a St. Vartan Steward, and for your generosity in donating \$100 in your capacity as a Steward. We hope this will be a beginning in establishing true stewardship in our Church.

A special lapel pin is being prepared for Stewards; as soon as they are ready we will be very pleased to send you one which we earnestly hope you will wear.

It is our hope that you will renew your stewardship regularly each year, about which we will be in touch with you.

Thank you again, and very best wishes.

Sincerely,

JA: aa

Jack Antreassian

encl/rec.#15862